
 
 

 
   

Parks, Recreation and Open Space Department 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

AURORA RESERVOIR PARKS AND WATER 

MASTER PLAN AMENDMENT 
 

The City of Aurora invites you to attend a Public Hearing for an amendment to the Aurora 

Reservoir Parks and Water Master Plan.  The hearing seeks approval from the Parks and 

Recreation Advisory Board on the amendment which proposes the following changes: 

 

• Remove Section 17/Reservoir Community Park Site from master plan.  (A future public 

hearing will be held for a new master plan for this site and the proposed recreation 

center). 

• Modifications to the Binney Water Treatment Plant including a solar panel installation 

and addition of a pond and buildings.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The public hearing is part of the regular meeting of the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board 

to be held at 5:00 pm, Wednesday, March 4, 2020.  The meeting will be held at the Aurora 

Municipal Center, 15151 E Alameda Parkway, on the 4th floor in the Sand Creek Room.   

 

For additional information or to request special assistance, please call Tracy Young, 303-739-

7166 or email: tyoung@auroragov.org 
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